No golf in parks and cemeteries

Playing golf in public parks or cemeteries is now an offence in Halton Hills. Council last Thursday gave three readings to a bylaw prohibiting the playing of golf in parks and cemeteries.

Originally the bylaw would have just limited the ban on public parks but, at the insistance of Councillor Les Duby, cemeteries were added.

"We have received many complaints about people practising golf in the cemetery in Acton. Is there any way we can include it?" questioned Councillor Duby.

"It would be a deadly place to play golf," commented Councillor Roy Booth.

Raylawn work

Graham Brothers Construction Ltd. of Brampton have been paid \$72,235 for road reconstruction work they are carrying out on Raylawn Crescent.

Council approved the payment of the amount at last Thursday's meeting.

Golf champ will open Hillsburgh festival

The Canadian Junior Ladies Golf Champion will be on hand to officially open the Hillsburgh Potato Fest. Organizers of the event confirmed last week that 18-yearold Pamela Johns will officially open the Potato Fest at 18:30 on Saturday, September 6. Miss Johns will be the centre

of attention during the ceremonies which will follow the parade at noon. The whole affair, however, kicks off the night before with the crowning of the Potato Fest Queen and a teen dance. A large number of events will fill the calendar for the entire weekend.

Potluck completes perfect bowling season

A potluck supper on Tuesday, August 19, and a corn roast on Thursday, August 14, highlighted a season of nearlyperfect bowling weather at the greens on Edith Street.

At both events, about 50 bowlers attended. The Ladles' Section provided the potluck supper, inviting the men to join them for the meal and evening

Hosts for the corn roast were Bill Robinson, Jack Hunter and George Tress. This is an annual event much enjoyed and appreciated by all club members. The corn, weiners and buns, and coffee, were served in the club house after the games.

Demolition

The town owned building at 36 Guelph Street is going to have some assistance in its demise. Council has approved hiring Ernie Thompson Construction Co. to demolish the old building for \$278.

Lions winners

All the money in the Lions Club draw of August 19 will be staying in Georgetown. The lucky winners are J. Ware, J. Handy, Jerry Murphy, Bob Wolf and Mabel Seddon.







Remington Chain Saw At an Exceptionally low price!

Compare Beaver's price, compare Remington's quality. Then you'll know you're getting one good bargain! Features 12" bar and 2. h.p. motor. Electric Model EL-2 is double insulated for safer, quieter operation.

BEAVER

Renew and protect the surface of your driveway. Just pour it on and spread with squeegee.

Bulletin Boards

Natural brown cork bulletin boards in walnut finished wood frames. Ideal for use in office or home.

ONE DAY ONLY!



OPEN HOLIDAY MONDAY

10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

316 Guelph Street E., Georgetown — 877-2234

WE ACCEPT

Beaver Charge Accounts

Chargex

Master Charge